
From: Patricia Maddox
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: I support SB 797!!
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:04:26 PM

Please vote YES on SB 797.  Oregon must lead in common sense gun control reform.  This
bill will help close loopholes and be a big step in keeping guns out of the hands of abusive
partners, thus making Oregon a little safer for kids and women.

Thank you.

Patricia Maddox
3343 NE 11th Ave
Portland, OR 97212
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